From: Chambers - Sams DP <Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 17 September 2020 10:28 AM

To: Trevor Warner <thedriversadvocate@gmail.com>

Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>

Subject: RE: In the Matter of AM2019/23 & 2020/2

OFFICIAL
Dear Mr Warner,

| confirm that the decisions in the above matters are currently in the process of being drafted. You
will be advised as soon as the decisions have been published.

Kind regards,

Daniel McNamara
Associate to the Hon. Deputy President P Sams AM

Fair Work Commission
Tel: 02 9395 6724
Chambers Email: chambers.sams.dp@fwc.gov.au

Level 16, 80 William St
East Sydney NSW 2011

From: Trevor Warner <thedriversadvocate@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 17 September 2020 10:19 AM

To: Chambers - Sams DP <Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au>
Subject: In the Matter of AM2019/23 & 2020/2

Dear Deputy Commissioner,

The Applicants respectfully request a Status updated on the progression of matters, 2019/23 &
2020/2.

Understandably there has been additional workloads placed upon the Commission with CoVid19 and
the associated amendments which have taken priority.

Several respondants have requested this matter to be delayed.
The longer this continues without a remedy, the greater the injury to Employee’s covered under this
Award and less Revenue for the ATO.

The subject of this matter has now become part of the Senate Inquiry of the Rural and Regional
Affairs and Transport, which was presented by Applicant of AM2019/23.

Regards
Trevor Warner
Applicant 1
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